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August 23, 1977

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Stadium Gate 27
‘University of Minnesota
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Henry,

Enclosed is a copy of -the first edition of our Heartscan Handbook
fresh from the press, together with a folder which expresses some
of the views of past clients pertaining to Heartscan.

I would really appreciate any comments you are willing to make
which can help us improve the next edition of these documents.
The Handbook is especially important to our participants and we
want to develop and refine it as much as possible.

Terre and I very much enjoyed your short stay with us and I, as
you know, greatly enjoyed your company in and out of the Grove.
The swimming pool story, incidentally, has made the rounds at the
Club already - but fortunately no one is really sure who was there
and I have not heard our names mentioned as yet, thank God.

I have read all the papers you sent me and they are excellent. I
hesitate to send the one pointed toward Agri-Business to my friend
Jim Boswell, however, since he probably wouldn't read it through
and might not understand its purport. Instead, I think I will re-
view the matter with him next time I see him in preparation for a
visit with you directly at your next opportunity in Los Angeles.

We have pushed the waters apart for the month of May. Nellie most
likely has some good recommendations and we would 1ike to have her
views before going further with the specifics.

With best wishes and looking forward to seeing you again I am
Yours very tru]y,A

Ron Dunton
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